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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (“CySEC”) announces 

that a new electronic system of complaints submission regarding regulated 

Cyprus Investment Firms (CIFs) and non-regulated Investment Firms (IFs) 

has been implemented today. The CySEC requests that the investors follow 

the procedure specified in the Electronic Complaint Forms, which can be 

found under the ‘Investors’ drop-down menu, in order to file a complaint.   

 
 

 

 

Nicosia, July 24, 2012  
 

 

 


